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Public School 
Term 4 Week 7  

Upcoming Events  
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Look at the wonderful ideas and work from 1Z.  When I visited, they were 

working on their own fairy-tale, using a story planner to help them organise their 

ideas.  1Z’s work with fractured fairy tales has inspired them to be the authors of 

their own special stories.  They were so hard at work I felt I couldn’t disturb 

them! 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Leadership speeches 
I was very proud of these Year 5 students who put themselves forward for leadership roles in 
2021.  While there were a few nervous faces and  some hiccups with the technology, these 
fabulous individuals kept their nerve to speak to their peers and the school.  They are a credit to 
themselves and their families.  Whatever the results of the election, I look forward to working 
with all of these students in the coming year. 
 
Mega Fete 
IT REALLY WAS MEGA!!!! 
Well done to the Year 6 students for running such a successful event. All students had a great 
time getting hair sprayed, painted, tattooed, throwing water bombs, running circuits, playing putt
-putt and the list goes on.  Congratulations to the Year 6 team for their efforts. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Enrolments for 2021  
Please let the office know if your family will not be returning to LMPS 
next year. This helps with the organisation for classes and staff for the 
new school year.  
 
Narelle Baldwin 
Principal 



 
 

  PBL Awards - Term 4 Week 7 

Class Respect Responsibility Personal Best 

KJ  Amelia 

Kane 

Madison 

Evie 

KM Youseff Izabella Skye 

K1/V Kaitlyn Max  

1W Riley Kyden Kiyomi 

1Z Arabella Nathaniel Koby 

1/2C Donald Rosie 

Dakoda 

Baylee 

Pippa 

2L Ben Brody George 

2S Lucy Stella Ledger 

3B Miley Jackie Ellie 

3L Tyler Matthew Koby 

3/4S Nathan Felix Maxx 

4B Dylan Kobia Evie 

4/5R Caelan Matilda Malii 

5M Oran Summer Shayla 

5/6C Kane Lachlan Nathan 

6G Porshia Tiana Zoe 

6W Taylor Darci Abby 

K-6R    

K-6S Ashton   

Library Tyler  3L 

Ayla    3/4S 

Phoebe  1/2c 

Lailah 3L Charlie     3L 

Matthew  3L 

RFF Phoebe  1/2C Amarlee 4/5R 

Kaiden    6W 

 



 
 

 PBL Awards - Term 4 Week 7 

Infant Wristbands 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Primary Wristbands 

Respect Responsibility Personal Best 

2S  Lucy 
1Z  Arabella 
2L  Ben 

K-6S Ashton 

2S  Stella 
1Z  Nathaniel 
KJ  Amelia 
KJ  Kane 
KM  Izabella 

2S  Ledger 
1Z  Koby 
2L  Brody 
KJ  Evie 
KJ  Madison 

Respect Responsibility Personal Best 

3l     Tyler 

3/4S Nathan 

4B    Dylan 

5M   Oran 

5/6C Kane 

6G    Porshia 

6W    Taylor 

 

3B   Jackie 

3L    Matthew 

3/4S Felix 

4B    Kobia 

4/5R Matilda 

5M    Summer 

6W    Darci 

3L   Koby 

4B   Evie 

4/5R  Malii 

5M     Shayla 

6G     Zoe 

6W    Abby 

Badges 3L  Jazmin, Adison 

3/4S  Ayla, Aurora 

4B  Hudson, Jacob Emma 

5M  Maverick, Chloe 

6G  Blake, Shae 

K-6R  Declan 

K-6S  Koopah 

2S  Ledger 

1Z Craig 

2L Axel, Heath 

KJ Amelia, Kane, Evie & Madison 

KM Izabella 



 



              LIBRARY NEWS 
 
 

There is no more borrowing for the year.  

ALL library books must be returned to the library during next week 

please. I have been chasing too many overdue books – verbal reminders 

are given each week and notes have been sent home. Please encourage 

responsible library use by returning all books to the library promptly.  

 
 
BOOK CLUB 
Issue 8 has just finished and the order has been placed with Scholastic. Hopefully it 
will arrive by the end of next week so all students receive their orders well before the 
holidays. 
 
Once again, many thanks to the families who support Book Club each year. 
It is a great opportunity to purchase books at reasonable prices, whilst also 
supporting the school.  
 
 
BOOK FAIR 
I also would like to thank you all for supporting the recent Book Fair. We sold over $2,000 worth 
of books. What a tremendous effort. Thank you parents :)  
 

 
 
THE GIVING TREE 
Thank you to all the families that have donated to the Giving Tree this year. We 
have had an absolutely marvellous response. When Christine from Southlakes 
Marketplace comes on Monday to pick it all up, I am sure she will be over-
whelmed and very happy and grateful for the generosity our Lake Munmorah 
Public School community has shown for those in need this Christmas.  
 

 
               Happy Reading 

 
                  Julie Treharne     
 

 
 
 



 



 



 



 



 


